
From: "Fry, Karen" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 1/21/2024 10:02:51 AM 
Subject: Odours across Vancouver 

 
Good morning Council 
As you may be aware, we have a strong odour across the City at the moment. Our VFRS crews 
initially covered all areas looking for the source. 
We have learned that there was an event (fire) at the large hydro carbon facility (refinery) in Burnaby 
this morning. 
The fire is out, but the resulting odours continue to come into our City. 

 
We are in the process of initiating a public advisory through our Alertable App. 

 
I am in regular contact with the Burnaby fire chief as they monitor the air quality and determine the 
contents of combustion. 

This is to give you some further information: 

Karen Fry 
Fire Chief/GM 


